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Sංඑඍඁ Sඎඇൽൺඒ ංඇ Oඋൽංඇൺඋඒ 
Tංආൾ 

 
Blessed are you, Father, Lord of 

heaven and earth; you have 
revealed to little ones the 
mysteries of the kingdom. 

 
Matthew 11:25 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
6603 Cඁඋංඌඍඈඉඁൾඋ Dඋංඏൾ 
St. Louis, MO 63129 
 
Parish Office Hours 
   Monday—Friday  
  8:00 a.m.—4:30 p.m. 
  
Phone:  314.846.8207 
Fax:  314.846.0636 
Email: queenparish@qasstl.org 

 
Queen of All Saints School 
Phone:  314.846.0506 
Fax:  314.846.4939 
 
 
www.qasstl.org 

Qඎൾൾඇ ඈൿ Aඅඅ Sൺංඇඍඌ 
Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Cඁඎඋർඁ 

 
Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Tඁൾ Eඎർඁൺඋංඌඍ 
Sඎඇൽൺඒ Mൺඌඌ 
 Saturday 5:00 p.m. 
 Sunday 7:30, 9:00, and 10:30 a.m., 12 Noon 
 
Wൾൾ඄ൽൺඒ Mൺඌඌൾඌ 
 Monday — Friday 6:15 a.m. and 8:15 a.m. 
 Saturday 8:15 a.m. 
    
Eඎർඁൺඋංඌඍංർ Aൽඈඋൺඍංඈඇ 
 Tuesday 9:00 a.m.—7:00p.m. 
 
Pൾඋඉൾඍඎൺඅ Hൾඅඉ Dൾඏඈඍංඈඇඌ ൺඇൽ Bൾඇൾൽංർඍංඈඇ 
 Tuesday 7:00 p.m. 
 
Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Rൾർඈඇർංඅංൺඍංඈඇ 
  Tuesday  following the 6:15 a.m. and 8:15 a.m. Masses 
  Tuesday  6:00 - 7:00 p.m.  
 Saturday  7:30 a.m. - 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. - 4:45 p.m.  
   Anytime please call the rectory. 

 A Pਁ਒ਉਓਈ ਆਏ਒ ਔਈਅ Pਅਏਐ਌ਅ 

 
Bඅൾඌඌංඇ඀ ඈൿ ඍඁൾ Tඁඋඈൺඍඌ 

 
      Students at QAS School participated in the Blessing of the  
      Throats in honor of Saint Blaise. 



 

 

Mission Statement 
 

As members of Queen of All Saints Parish, we are a community united in the 
Catholic faith, nourished by the Eucharist, and sent to make Christ known to 
all through word and deed. 
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Pൺඌඍඈඋ 
Father Patrick Hambrough 

314.380.4020 
phambrough@archstl.org 

 
Pൺඋඈർඁංൺඅ Vංർൺඋ 

Father Joseph Detwiler 
314.380.4021  

detwiler@qasstl.org 
 

Dൾൺർඈඇඌ 
Deacon Richard Schellhase 

314.846.8207 ext. 251 
Deacon Joseph Wingbermuehle 

314.846.8207  
 

Eඅൾආൾඇඍൺඋඒ Sർඁඈඈඅ 
Pඋංඇർංඉൺඅ 

Ann Bender 
314.380.4025  

bendera@qasstl.org 
 

Cඈඈඋൽංඇൺඍඈඋ  ඈൿ  
Rൾඅං඀ංඈඎඌ Eൽඎർൺඍංඈඇ 

Leslie Pollman 
314.380.4011  

pollmanl@qasstl.org 
 

Pൺඋංඌඁ Sർඁඈඈඅ ඈൿ Rൾඅං඀ංඈඇ 
Dංඋൾർඍඈඋ 

Leanne Buback 
314.380.4011 

bubackl@qasstl.org 
 

Yඈඎඍඁ Mංඇංඌඍൾඋ 
Anna Hackett 
314.846.8207 

hacketta@qasstl.org 
 

Lංඍඎඋ඀ංർൺඅ Mඎඌංർ 
Christopher Dunn 

314.846.8207 ext 509 
dunnc@qasstl.org 

 
Cඁංඅൽ Sൺൿൾඍඒ Cඈඈඋൽංඇൺඍඈඋ 

Pam VonderHaar 
314.846.8207 

Vonderhaarp@qasstl.org 
 
 

Mൺඌඌ Iඇඍൾඇඍංඈඇඌ ൺඇൽ Rൾൺൽංඇ඀ඌ Pൺඌඍඈඋൺඅ Sඍൺൿൿ 

Sඍൾඐൺඋൽඌඁංඉ  
6ඍඁ Sඎඇൽൺඒ ංඇ Oඋൽංඇൺඋඒ Tංආൾ 

 

“For I tell you, unless your righteousness exceeds that of the scribes and 
Pharisees, you will never enter the kingdom of heaven.”    
                                 MATTHEW 5:20 
The Pharisees lived according to the letter of the law and they used this 
to elevate themselves above the other people.  Jesus is clear – it’s the 
love that you have in your heart, for God and others, that will get you to 
heaven.  Simply following church rules to the letter and not out of love, 
does not necessarily put you on the path to heaven.  Attending Sunday 
Mass and then gossiping about a fellow parishioner on the parking lot is 
an example of being a modern day Pharisee. 

 

Monday, February 13  
 Genesis 4:1-15, 25/Mark 8:11-13 
 6:15 a.m. Loretta Schumacher (†)  
   *8:15 a.m. Wallace Bryans (†)  
Tuesday, February 14 - St. Cyril, St. Monk, St. Methodius 
 Genesis 6:5-8, 7:1-5, 10/Mark 8:14-21 
 6:15 a.m.                     Lucas Arconati (Birthday) 
     8:15 a.m.  Jerry Duffey  (†) 
Wednesday, February 15  
 Genesis 8:6-13, 20-22/Mark 8:22-26 
 6:15 a.m. Carrie Macke (†)   
   *8:15 a.m. Mary Callahan (†)  
Thursday, February 16 
 Genesis 9:1-13/Mark 8:27-33 
 6:15 a.m. John Willett (†)    
 8:15 a.m. Gerald J. Antoine (†) 
Friday, February 17 - The Seven Holy Founders of the Servite Order 
 Genesis 11:1-9/Mark 8:34-9:1 
    6:15 a.m. John Hoehl (†)  
  *8:15 a.m. Ken “Tuna” Fisher (†)  
Saturday, February 18  - Blessed Virgin Mary 
 Hebrews 11:1-7/Mark 9:2-13 
 8:15 a.m. Rose Fogerty (†)   
 5:00 p.m. Lorraine Wilhelm (†) 
Sunday, February 19 – Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 Leviticus 19:1-2, 17-18/1 Corinthians 3:16-23/Matthew 5:38-48 
     7:30 a.m.           Warren Werner (†)  
 9:00 a.m. Rob Ryan (†)  
   10:30 a.m.              For the People   
 12:00 Noon James E. Klotz (†)   
 
*Children’s Mass 

Sunday Mass (Live Video Mass Streaming) 
 9:00 a.m.  
 10:30 a.m. 
 
Weekday Masses (Live Video Mass Streaming) 
 Monday—Saturday 
 8:15 a.m. 



 

 

Fඋඈආ ඈඎඋ Pൺඌඍඈඋ 
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Dear Parishioners, 
      The story is told of a farmer who had lived on the same farm all his life.  It was a good farm with fertile 
soil, but with the passing of years, the farmer began to think, “Maybe there’s something better for me.”  He set 
out to find an even better plot of land to farm. 
     Every day he found a new reason for criticizing some feature of his old farm.  Finally, he decided to sell it.  
He listed the farm with a real estate agent who promptly prepared an advertisement emphasizing all the many 
advantages of the farm: ideal location, modern equipment, healthy stock, acres of fertile ground, high yield on 
crops, well-kept barns and pens, and a nice two-story house on a hill overlooking the pasture.   
     When the realtor called to read the ad for final approval before publication, the farmer listened intently, and 
surprised himself with his reaction.  “Hold everything!”  He exclaimed.  “I’ve changed my mind.  My property 
sounds like a great place, the kind of place I’ve been looking for all my life.” 
     When you start to identify the good traits of any person, situation or organization, you are likely to find that 
they far outweigh the bad.  One should always focus on what one has.  What one doesn’t have will likely then 
seem insignificant.   
     The Commandments of God likewise should be worthy of focus.  Today, the Book of Sirach reminds us, 
“If you choose you can keep the commandments, they will save you; if you trust in God, you too shall live.”  
The Lord in his love has given the commandments to a people he has chosen for his own, commands that will 
guide and direct, that will protect and save.  Blessed are those who appreciate what God has done. 
     Yet, like the farmer above, too many are not content with God’s commandments.  Too many want to ignore 
them, or alter them, or change them to fit their circumstance.  Too many do not value the wisdom of the 
Commandments or the care with which God crafted them.  Lots of people look for loopholes, or just make 
them up.  Jesus warns against such foolishness.  One who think God’s way can be altered to fit a personal 
lifestyle is getting information from the evil one, who is never a good source for information, or anything else. 
     Perhaps the hen could set a good example for us.  Hard works means nothing to a hen.  Regardless of what 
the market says about the price of eggs...regardless of what others expect of her...regardless of the fluctuations 
in the weather...she keeps on digging and laying eggs. 
     If the ground is hard, she scratches harder. 
     If it’s dry, she digs deeper. 
      If it’s wet, she digs where it’s dry. 
     If she strikes a rock, she digs around it. 
     If she gets a few more hours of daylight, she digs for a few more hours. 
     Have you ever seen a pessimistic hen? 
     Have you ever seen a hen cackle in disgust at the prospect of her job? 
     Did you ever hear one cluck because the work was too hard, the conditions  
     were poor, or some of her eggs were taken? 
     No! 
     Let us appreciate what we have, especially as found it the beauty of the Commandments of God.  Let our 
“yes” mean “yes” and our “no” mean “no” as we hear the words of Jesus today.  May we work as hard as the hen. 
     Last week the priest of the Archdiocese learned that many changes have been made to the All Things New 
plan.  Before, the archdiocese intended to close and/or merge dozens of parishes.  That idea has been scrapped.  
Now, the plan calls for establishing nearly 100 pastorates, or grouping of parishes.  The parishes in the 
pastorates will remain open - as long as they are able.  Each pastorate will have only one pastor and he will be 
responsible for anywhere from one to five parishes.  Oftentimes, at least for now, the pastor will be assisted by 
another priest.  Parishes will keep their individual Finance Council (that’s required by Church law) but they 
will have a common Parish Council, along with other organizations like St. Vincent de Paul Societies, Athletic 
Associations, Scout programs, men or women’s clubs, etc.  Parishes will also have changes in their Mass 
schedules and may have only one Mass in their church per weekend. 
     Queen of All Saints will still be a stand alone parish and for now will keep two priests.  Our school will 
stay as it is, also.  Check the All Things New website for pastorate groupings throughout the archdiocese and 
pray for the success of this plan.  
     May God bless all of you.      
  Fr. Hambrough 



 

 

Qඎൾൾඇ ඈൿ Aඅඅ Sൺංඇඍඌ Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Cඁඎඋർඁ                                              Fൾൻඋඎൺඋඒ 12, 2023                   

Mary Ann Amato 
Rebecca Barczewski 
Bob Basse 
Pat Basse 
Debbie Bayless 
Susan Beckner 
Loretta Borchetta 
Wendy Brown 
Lynda Burke 
Jerry Claywell 
John Courtios 
Patti Cruthis 
Gloria J. Davis 
Ron Dieckmann 
Ron Donze 
Norma Esker 
Betty Fau 
Carol Faust 
Delores Fleischmann 
Ruth Frahm 
Jane Gacioch 
Jerry Garrett 
Diann Gerber 
Pauline Green 
Ken Hagemann 
Nancy Hasenstab 
Diane Jones 
Pat Keller 
Shirley Kennedy 
Bill Kerbler 
Nicole Koenig 
Steve Kohner 
Connie Laux 
Loretta Lewandowski 
Noah Leyza 
Jason Loring 
Michael Maniaci 
Robert Massey 

Missy McMullen 
Jerome McNamara 
Amy Meadows 
Gary Meadows 
Annie (Pozzo) Meahl  
Carmen Molett 
Greg Mueller 
Kelly Mueller 
Marie Murphy 
David Murrell 
Rosemary Nagy 
Mary Beth Napoli 
Marilyn Novak 
Ruby O’Driscoll 
Helga Ogent 
Jack Pfeffer 
Cynthia Pozzo 
Kathleen Pozzo 
Neri Prichard 
Gerri Rebman 
Diane Romano 
Marilyn Sammelman 
Patricia Schmitt 
Logan Schneider 
Scott Sindelar 
Belinda Spencer 
Norma Stillman 
Kathryn Sullivan 
Karen Thaman 
Will VonderHaar 
Michael Werschling 
Jeffrey Williams 
Linda Winston 
Ronald Winston 
Bob Zaitz 

 
Pඋൺඒ ൿඈඋ ඍඁൾ Sංർ඄ Tඁංඌ Wൾൾ඄ Iඇ Oඎඋ Pൺඋංඌඁ 

 
Sඎඇൽൺඒ:  February 12 
     1:00 p.m.   Baptisms - Church 
    1:00 p.m.   Variety Guild Rehearsal -  
             Cafeteria 
    1:00 p.m.   Life After Loss - (ARC) 
             Adult Resource Center 
     

Mඈඇൽൺඒ:  February 13 
    4:00 p.m.   Basketball practices -        
             Limbach Hall 
    4:30 p.m.   Girl Scouts Troop 1142 Mtg-   
             Church Hall 
    7:00 p.m.   Knights of Columbus Meeting -  
             Church Hall 
    7:00 p.m.   RCIA Meeting 
    7:00 p.m.    Boy Scouts - Cafeteria 
 

Tඎൾඌൽൺඒ: January 14 
    9:00 a.m.    Eucharistic Adoration -      
             Church 
    4:00 p.m.   Basketball practices -        
             Limbach Hall 
    7:00 p.m.    Devotions - Church 
 

Wൾൽඇൾඌൽൺඒ: February 15 
    3:00 p.m.   Girl Scout Troop 1173 Meeting -  
             Church Hall 
    6:00 p.m.   PSR Classes - Church & School 
    7:00 p.m.   Men’s ACTS Meeting -  
             Cafeteria 
    7:00 p.m.   Maintenance Committee Mtg-   
             Rectory Basement 
    8:00 p.m.   Activities Association Meeting -  
             Cafeteria 
    8:00 p.m.    CYC Basketball Practice -     
             Limbach Hall  
 

Tඁඎඋඌൽൺඒ:  February 16 
    3:00 p.m.   STL Performance Academy -  
             Limbach Hall 
    4:00 p.m.   CYC Basketball practice -  
             Limbach Hall 
    7:15 p.m.   LUX - Youth Ministry Center 
    7:30 p.m.   Celebration Singers Practice -  
             Church 
 

Fඋංൽൺඒ:  February 17 
    6:00 p.m.   CYC Basketball games -  
            Limbach Hall 
 

Sൺඍඎඋൽൺඒ: February 18 
    6:30 a.m.   Men of St. Joseph -  
            Church Hall 
    8:00 a.m.   CYC Basketball games -        
            Limbach Hall  
       6:00 p.m.   CYC Basketball games -        
            Limbach Hall   

Eඎർඁൺඋංඌඍංർ Aൽඈඋൺඍංඈඇ 
 

Tuesday: 9:00 a.m.-7:00 p.m. 
 

Here God dwells in our midst;  
come let us adore! 
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Rൾඌඍ Iඇ Pൾൺർൾ 
 

    Please pray for the repose of the soul of Bridget 
Burgoon, daughter of Tom and Wendy Burgoon.  
 
    Please pray for the repose of the soul of 
parishioner, Janice Reinhardt, wife of Leonard 
Reinhardt. 
 
     Please pray for the repose of the soul of Angela 
Scacciaferro, mother of parishioner Larry (Carolyn) 
Scacciaferro. 
 
May they, and all the faithful departed, rest in peace. 

Lංൿൾ Aൿඍൾඋ Lඈඌඌ 
 
    Together we can find hope through helping each 
other! Please come join other widows/widowers 
from QAS on Sunday, February 12th.  Meetings are 
the second Sunday of every month at 1pm in the 
ARC (Adult Resource Center) in the Church Hall.   
    For more information please contact Carol  
Susanka at 314-606-8112. 

Eඑඉൾർඍൺඇඍ Mඈඍඁൾඋ’ඌ Bඅൾඌඌංඇ඀ 
 

    February 12th is the “second Sunday of the 
month” and therefore is the expectant mother’s 
blessing.  This special blessing will take place 
following the 9:00 a.m. and 10:30 a.m. Masses.  All 
those expecting a child, through their pregnancy or 
awaiting adoption of a child, are encouraged to come 
for this blessing every month.  As a parish, we 
continue to pray for the unborn babies who will soon 
join our congregation.  Let us pray for good health 
and safe deliveries. 

Rൾඍඎඋඇ Pൺඅආඌ 
 

Ash Wednesday is February 
22nd. In anticipation of the start 
of Lent, all parishioners are asked 
to return the palms you received 
last year. Baskets will be 
available the next two weeks. 
Remember to bring those palms 
before Ash Wednesday! 

Pඈඋඍ-ൺ-Cඋංൻ Rൾඊඎൾඌඍ 
     
    Attention friends of St. Vincent de Paul.  We are 
in need of a Port-a-crib for a neighbor in need.  If 
anyone can donate to this, please call Carolyn Knopf 
at 314-954-3373.  

Bൺඌ඄ൾඍൻൺඅඅ Gൺආൾඌ ൺඍ QAS 

    Basketball games hosted at Queen of All Saints 
are livestreamed.  The games can be found at    

www.twitch.tv/qasaa_org 

Lඎ඄ൾ 18 Lൾൺൽൾඋඌඁංඉ Oඉඉඈඋඍඎඇංඍඒ 
 

     Leadership applications for the Luke 18 retreat 
are available.  If you or someone you know is 
interested in helping lead the retreat, reach out to 
Anna Hackett at hacketta@qasstl.org. 
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Lൾඇඍ Dൺඒඌ ඈൿ ඉඋൺඒൾඋ ൺඍ Wඁංඍൾ Hඈඎඌൾ Rൾඍඋൾൺඍ 
 
    Come spend a day with us and explore our 
beautiful 80-acre campus! White House Retreat is 
offering 5 Day of Prayer events during Lent:        
Feb. 28th, March 27th, 28th, April 3rd & 4th.  
Each day will include two morning conferences, 
lunch, an afternoon conference and the 
Eucharist.  Priests will be available to celebrate the 
Sacrament of Reconciliation as well.  Check-in each 
day opens at 8:15 AM with the program beginning at 
9 AM. Each event should conclude by 2:45 PM. 
     The cost is $35 per person (per event) and 
registration is taken on a first-come first-served 
basis.  Call 314-416-6400 to register and pay by 
phone. 

 
A Sඉൾർංൺඅ Tඁൺඇ඄ Yඈඎ ൿඋඈආ Aඅ Nൺൽඈඅඇඒ 

 
    Thank you God for watching over me.  

    What a blessing it is to be part of the QAS family.  

Thank you all, young and old alike, for your caring 
love.   

Thank you for your Christmas cards and sharing your 
family photos with me.   

Thank you for all the hot meals and desserts left on 
my door step.   

Thank you, Mary, for helping me decorate my house 
with Boughs of Holly.   

Thank you all who have helped me with my outdoor 
work.   

Thank you, Msgr. Hambrough, for your Birthday 
greeting.   

Thank you, Charley, for sharing your birthday with 
me.   

Thank you, Anna, for your sentimental birthday card.   

Thank you, Sheila, for fulfilling my bucket list by 
dancing with me on my 93rd birthday. 

God Bless you all.  See you in church.  You are all in 
my prayers!! 

              Mr. Al 

Pඋൾඉൺඋංඇ඀ ൿඈඋ ඈඎඋ Bൾඌඍ Lൾඇඍ Eඏൾඋ 
 
     All are invited to an evening to prepare us for our 
best Lent ever.  Deacon Bob Smerek will facilitate 
the service with scripture and prayer.  
Join us at Mary Mother of the Church (5901 Kerth 
Rd, 63128); Sunday Feb. 19th from 7pm - 8:30 in 
the church.   
For more info, call Paul Schulte 314-954-2299. 

Tඋංඏංൺ Nං඀ඁඍ ൺඍ Oඎඋ Lൺൽඒ ඈൿ Sඈඋඋඈඐඌ 
 

     The 5th annual Paul Meyer Memorial Trivia 
Night is on Saturday, February 25th at 7pm at Our 
Lady of Sorrows Parish Hall located at 
Kingshighway and Rhodes in South St. Louis.   
For additional information please contact Don Meyer 
at paulmeyertrivia@att.net or at 314-471-7552. 

Sඎඋඏංඏංඇ඀ Dංඏඈඋർൾ Pඋඈ඀උൺආ 
 

     No need to go through divorce or deal with the 
aftermath of emotions alone.  Join us for a 12 week 
video series followed up with supportive discussions 
and prayer. Surviving Divorce features presentations 
that cover topics such as shock and grief, anger and 
forgiveness, money issues, dealing with children and 
a former spouse, and annulment and remarriage.  It 
doesn’t matter if you are currently separated or have 
been divorced for a while.  If you’re not sure if this 
is for you, give it some prayerful consideration. Still 
not sure, just give it try.  We will meet on Tuesday 
evenings from 7-8:30 pm at the Mary Mother of the 
Church Annex (5833 Kerth Rd, 63128 - little white 
ranch house).  Our first session will start March 7th.   
Please RSVP by contacting Kim Thomas at  
314-913-0432. 
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Wඈඋඅൽඐංൽൾ Mൺඋඋංൺ඀ൾ Wൾൾ඄ൾඇൽ Rൾඍඋൾൺඍඌ 
 
    Worldwide Marriage Encounter presents weekend 
experiences for married couples to rekindle romance, 
enhance meaningful communication, and deepen and 
renew commitment.  The next three IN-PERSON 
weekend experiences are listed below.  Sign up now!  
For more information or to apply, go to: wwme.org 
or call Terry & Eric Engholm at 314-649-7317. 

 
3/31-4/2/23  Fairfield Inn (Westport), St. Louis 
5/5-5/7/23    Drury Plaza hotel, Cape Girardeau  
8/4/-8/6/23   Courtyard Marriott, St. Peters 

Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Wඈආൾඇ ൿඈඋ Cඁඋංඌඍ 
 

       We have a great lineup of nationally recognized 
speakers to help us live our 2023 Conference 
theme NEW LIFE based on Galatians 2:20 
    "I have been crucified with Christ and I no longer 
live, but Christ lives in me. The life I now live in the 
body, I live by faith in the Son of God, who loved me 
and gave himself for me." 
     We all struggle in different ways in dying to   
ourselves and letting Christ live in us. This powerful 
day will help you identify the parts of our life where 
we need God the most and make a plan for how to 
live differently as the missionary disciple God is 
calling you to be. 
     The event will be held at the Si Commons at St. 
Louis University High School on Saturday,  
March 11th. 
     We are thrilled to welcome Katie Prejean 
McGrady, international speaker, podcaster & daily 
radio show host on Sirius XM, Sr. Karolyn Nunes 
FSGM vocation Director and speaker, Fr. John 
Schneier, Associate pastor at Incarnate Word Parish. 
We will also be joined by Archbishop Mitchell 
Rozanski for mass. 
 

    You can register online at 
www.catholicwomenforchrist.org  

(online registration is hosted by RegFox). 

Wඈආൾඇ’ඌ FIAT Gඋඈඎඉ 
 

     All women are invited for prayer and talk at 
Kenrick-Glennon Seminary on the third Thursday of 
the month.  Please see this month’s details: 
 
DATE: Thursday, February 16th 
LOCATION:  Chapel of St. Joseph 
  Kenrick-Glennon Seminary 
  5200 Glennon Drive, St. Louis, MO 63119 
SCHEDULE: 
  7:00 a.m. - Doors open 
  8:00 a.m. - Rosary 
  8:15 a.m. - Talk 
  9:00 a.m. - Coffee and refreshments 
PRESENTER: Dr. Stephen Fahrig, Associate   
  Professor of Biblical Theology 
TOPIC: “The Book of Ruth: Mirroring God’s 
  Faithful Love” 
 

    The easiest way to evangelize is to invite a friend 
to Fiat and let the Holy Spirit take it from there!  We 
can’t wait to see you! 

  www.kenrick.edu/fiat 

 

Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Mൾඇ ൿඈඋ Cඁඋංඌඍ 2023 
 
     Come alongside men from all around the Archdi-
ocese to be challenged to become the men that our 
world and our Church so desperately needs. 
     The 2023 Catholic Men for Christ will be held at 
St. Louis University High School on February 18th 
from 8:45 a.m.– 4:00 p.m. 
     This year’s theme is “Transformed - Men after 
God’s Own Heart”.  Featured speakers include: 
Hector Molina, Deacon James Keating, Marcel 
Lejeune, and Archbishop Rozanski. 
    Discounts are available!     Young adults (between 
the ages of 23-35) can use the promo code YOUNG 
ADULT at checkout to get $10 off of registration. 
   High school and College aged students can use the 
code STUDENT at checkout to get $15 off registra-
tion. This discount is available for anyone ages  
under the age of 23 - whether you are currently an 
enrolled student or not!   
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Lංඍඎඋ඀ංർൺඅ Mංඇංඌඍൾඋඌ - Fൾൻඋඎൺඋඒ 18-19 

 Presider Lectors Ushers 

5:00 p.m.   
 (Sat) 

Fr. Detwiler Bev Brynda 
Bill Brynda 

Walter Foland 
Roberta Foland 
Mark Moore 
Maureen Moore 

7:30 a.m. Fr. Hambrough Jeff Kuchno 
Mike 
Altepeter 

Jeannine Sinak 
Bob Sinak 
John Reinhold 

9:00 a.m. Fr. Detwiler Bob Ryan 
Andy Pollman 
 

Mary Acton 
David Hagen 
Pat Hagen 

10:30 a.m. 
 

Fr. Hambrough Ed Murphy 
Sherry 
Murphy 
 

Sheila Florian 
Julie Hubert 
Stephanie 
McKelvey 
 

12:00 p.m. Fr. Detwiler Tim Kurt 
 

Kathy Ewing 
Brian Redford 
Volunteer 
 

 Offertory 
 

02/06/23 

WeShare 
 

02/06/23 

Offertory $  21,520.00   $ 15,878.64  

Loose $       458.00  

Capital Improvement $       375.00 $      190.00   

Tuition Assistance $       255.00 $      225.00   

Saint Vincent de Paul $    1,264.00 $   1,195.00   

St. Louis Review $       250.00  

Lifeline Coalition $       100.00  

Black & Indian Mission $    1,524.00  

Withdrawals $       355.00  

 

Nൾඑඍ QASAA Mൾൾඍංඇ඀ 
 

Please note that this month’s meeting will be on 
Wednesday, February 15th at 8pm in the 
Cafeteria.   

 

Uඉർඈආංඇ඀ Eඏൾඇඍඌ 
 

Mൺඋൽං Gඋൺඌ Fඎඇൽඋൺංඌൾඋ - February 18th - once 
again QASAA will be manning a booth at Soulard 
Mardi Gras on February 18, 2023.  QASAA receives 
a cut of the profits from the sales.  This years booth 
is again located at Lafayette and 7th Street on the 
parade route.  If you are available to help please sign 
up at: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/
go/4090c4da8a623a0fe3-mardi1# 
 

Qඎൾൾඇ ඈൿ Aඅඅ Sൺංඇඍඌ Kඇං඀ඁඍඌ ඈൿ Cඈඅඎආൻඎඌ 
25ඍඁ Aඇඇඎൺඅ 3උൽ Gඋൺൽൾ Bൺඌ඄ൾඍൻൺඅඅ 
Tඈඎඋඇൺආൾඇඍ - will be held on February 27-March 10th.  
If you would like to volunteer to be a basketball official 
for the tournament please contact Rob Gerber at 
RobGerber@Kenrick.edu or 314-504-2463.   
 

Tඋංඏංൺ - Saturday, April 1st.  Doors open at 6pm.  
Trivia starts at 7pm.  Registration is now open.  It is 
sure to be a great event!  To celebrate with some 
April Fool’s fun, decorate your team’s table with 
pranks and humor or wacky as possible!  Prizes for 
the best decorated table!  Prizes for trivia winners!  
Raffles and lots of fun!  To register go to: 
http://form.jotform.com/230105506896153 
 

Bൺ඀ඌ Tඈඎඋඇൺආൾඇඍ - Friday, May 19th. 

Aർඍංඏංඍංൾඌ Aඌඌඈർංൺඍංඈඇ 
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 spaghetti 



 

 

Sංඑඍඁ Sඎඇൽൺඒ ංඇ Oඋൽංඇൺඋඒ Tංආൾ                                                          Fൾൻඋඎൺඋඒ 12, 2023                   
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Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Sർඁඈඈඅඌ Wൾൾ඄ 
 

  The students and staff at QAS School celebrated their Catholic faith and participated in fun  
  activities during Catholic Schools Week!  Thank you to all who helped make this week  
  memorable and special! 
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Garage Doors  
& Door Openers 

Sales - Service - Installations 
Serving South County Since 1966 
5709 Telegraph Rd.     454-0460
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